
 

 
1 

 October 2021 

Night work on the Princes and Kings highways at 
North Batemans Bay 

Transport for NSW is resurfacing sections of the Princes and Kings 

highways as part of the Batemans Bay Bridge replacement project in 

November.  

What are we doing? 

We are resurfacing the Kings Highway and Princes Highway in North Batemans Bay. Some of this 

work will be carried out outside standard construction hours. The work includes road profiling, 

asphalting and line marking. A map of the work area can be found over the page. 

This work requires the use of equipment including a road profiler and paver, vibratory roller, concrete 

saw, material transfer vehicles (MTV), trucks, line marking units, small plant and light vehicles. 

Lighting towers will also be used for the safety of road users, pedestrians and workers. 

Out of hours work 

For the safety of the community and to minimise impacts to traffic, pedestrians and cyclists, some work is 

required outside of standard construction hours.  

Standard construction hours are from 7am to 6pm between Monday and Friday, and from 8am to 

1pm on Saturday. 

Night work will take place over eight nights between the hours of 6pm and 7am, from: 

 Sunday 31 October to Thursday 4 November, with contingency for week starting Monday 

8 November, and 

 Sunday 14 November to Thursday 18 November, with contingency for week starting 22 

November, weather permitting. 

What you need to know 

There will be noise, lighting and traffic impacts associated with this work. Highly noise impacted properties 

will be directly contacted by a member of the project team. 

To reduce the impact to the broader community, where possible we will complete noisier activities before 

10pm. We will also switch off machinery and vehicles when not in use. 

Motorists are advised that changed traffic conditions including lane closures and reduced speed limits will 

be in place during this work and to follow the direction of signs, traffic control and pilot vehicles. Access to 

properties will be maintained at all times.  
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Location of night work activity in North Batemans Bay 

  

 

 

 

 

 

If you need help understanding this 

information, please contact the Translating 

and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask 

them to call us on 1800 870 119. 

 

 
1800 870 119 

BatemansBayBridge@JHG.com.au 

nswroads.work/BatemansBayBridge 

 

For more information on the project or if you have any questions or complaints, please contact our 

project team 


